PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

January 9, 2012

Brian Flynn
6773 Dorset Street
Shelburne, VT 05482

Dear Mr. Flynn,

I want to thank you for chairing the Vermont Tobacco Evaluation & Review Board. As
you know the Govemnor appoints the Chair of the board and I am pleased to have the
opportunity to reappoint you. This is a two year term. It will begin on completion of

your current term and run through January 31, 2014,

Your service to the State of Vermont as Board Chair is appreciated and I look forward to
your continued leadership.

Sincerely,

Peter Shumlin
Governor
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